

NEWS LETTER

The concluding session of the academic-year 16-17 was marked by a feverish activity of intense preparation of the students for their Board and annual exams.

Farewell to former Director

BGSIRS gave a warm farewell to our Director, Mrs.Geetha Basavaraj, who had won a memorable place in all our hearts.







Celebrations and festivals:

Sri RamNavami was celebrated on April 5, in our campus. A pooja was performed for Lord Rama and it was followed by the recitation of Vishnu Sahasranamam with distribution of Prasadam.





P.T.M-5

A final PTM was conducted on 8th April and the results were declared for classes 1-8. April 11 marked the ending of the session of the 2016-17.